
EARLY VOTING STARTS FEBRUARY 17TH!!! 

 

Early voting starts Saturday, February 17th, from 9 a.m. until 5 p.m. at the Calhoun 
County Building for Marshall Township voters for the Presidential Preference 
Primary Election. You should have a government issued ID such as a drivers’ 
license, state ID card, passport, or student ID with you. Early voting continues 
daily through Sunday February 25th. Election Day is Tuesday, February 27th from 7 
a.m. until 8 p.m. For further information go to the County website at: 
https://calhouncountymi.gov/departments/clerk_and_register_of_deeds/vote_earl
y.php 

 


